
14th February 2020  BRADY 
NEWSLETTER 

SPRING TERM 
DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 
 

• 17.2.20– HALF TERM 

• 24.2.20– First day back 
to school 

• 5.3.20– Year 2 Class 
Assembly 

• 5.3.20– World book day 

• 10.3.20– Year 5 Shared 
Learning 

• 12.3.20– Reception 
Class Assembly 

• 12.3.20– School nurse 
drop in session 

• 19.3.20– Year 5 Class 
Assembly 

• 20.3.20– Mothers day 
breakfast/ Sale 

• 26.3.20– Year 1 Class 
Assembly 

• 26.3.20– NSPCC in 
school 

• 30.3.20– Year 3 Shared 
Learning 

• 2.4.20– Year 3 Class 
assembly 

• 2.4.20– Year 4 Shared 
Learning 

• 3.4.20– Reception 
Shared Learning 

• 3.4.20– FOB Easter egg 
hunt 

• 4.4.20– EASTER HOLI-
DAYS 

• 20.4.20– FIRST DAY 
BACK AT SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have reached the end of another half term here at Brady and the staff and I want to say 
a huge thank you to all of the parents for your support with all of the events we have held. 
We also want to say a huge well done to all of the children for their excellent work this half 
term.  

 

Once again, the children have been praised for their behaviour outside of school on various 
trips and sporting events. They always do Brady proud.  

 

We have been doing a lot of work as a school around our ‘Core Values’ of Dedication, Inspi-
ration, Respect and Achievement. One child from each class has been chosen this week as 
someone who always shows Respect for everyone across the school. Due to the outstanding 
behaviour in the school, this has been a really hard choice for the teachers. These children 
will be coming home today with a postcard from me to say thank you. 

 

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

INSETS DAYS 

(SCHOOL CLOSED) 

June 1st 

July 22nd 

Homework Exhibition 

 

 I would like to say a huge thank you to all of those children who completed their homework this half term.  

 

We had some really amazing pieces of work produced. We did find that we had more from Key Stage1 than from Key 
Stage 2– so I am starting a competition next half term that the child who brings in the best homework from each class 

will win a prize from me and get to share their work in the star of the week assembly that Friday.  

 

FOB 

I would just like to say a huge thank you to all of the FOB for their hard work this half term 
culminating in the discos this week.  

 

I would also like to inform all parents that in the interest of preparation for these events, 
payments will not be taken within three days of the event. This gives us a chance to get the 

event prepared and resourced in time.  

Thank you.  

Brady Website and Twitter  

 

As a school, we work really hard to communicate with parents and families of all children 
and have been doing this for sometime through the platforms of Twitter and our website.  

Teachers spend time creating their class web pages weekly and they are definitely seen but 
rarely commented on. Could I please take this opportunity to urge you to take a minute to 
comment on the pages that you look at. Not only does it mean a lot to the teachers, it also 
means a lot to the children when the see their work/ pictures commented on by members 

of their family. 


